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Have Your Say

Proposed extension to Crouch End ‘A’ and ‘B’
Controlled Parking Zones (CPZ)

Dear Resident or Trader,

I write to inform you that the Council proposes to extend the Crouch End A and B
Controlled Parking Zones (CPZ) to include the roads shown on the attached plan. This
is in response to numerous requests from residents asking for their streets to be
included in the zone.

Whilst your own road is not included within the proposed extended zone, we are
taking this opportunity to inform you of our proposals because of the possibility of
increased demand for parking in this and other nearby streets.

The Statutory Notification document sent to residents in the proposed CPZ extension
area and dated 16 September gives a period of 21days in which any and all interested
parties can comment on the Council’s proposals.

As no measures are planned or being considered for your road, the detail set out in
the Statutory Notification letter does not apply to your road. However we take this
opportunity to invite you to ‘have your say’ and comment on parking issues in your
area.

Should we receive many requests to review parking in your own and/or other local
roads, we may well contact you again as we examine our 2011/12 Parking
Programme, to consider how we can address any issues that may arise.

If you would like to comment on the proposed CPZ extensions or any other parking
issues in your road, whether now or when the extensions have been introduced, we
welcome your views. You can email us at frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk or
talk to the engineer dealing with this project: Vincent Valerio on 0208 489 1325.

Thank you for your interest and attention.

Yours faithfully,

Joan Hancox
Head of Sustainable Transport

16 September 2010
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Based upon the Ordnance Survey map with the permission of HMSO Crown Copyright LBH 2010. All rights reserved. License number 10001919.



Shqip Polski

Kurdî Kurmancî Türkçe

Soomaali

Please tell us if you would like a copy of this Works document in another language that is not listed
above or in any of the following formats, and send the form to the Freepost address below.

In large print On audio tape In Braille

In another language, please state:

Name: Tel:

Address:

Email:
Please return to: Freepost RLXS-XZGT-UGRJ, Haringey Council,

Translation and Interpretation Services, 8th Floor, River Park House, 225 High Road, London N22 8HQ

Haringey Council offers this translating and interpreting service to Haringey residents. We can translate this document into one language per resident ONLY.
Proposed extension of Crouch End ‘A’ and ‘B’ CPZ

Printed on recycled paper.
published by Haringey Council’s

Communications Unit 501.1 • 08/10
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